J. Clifford Stone

July 8, 2021

Alice Ruby, Mayor City of Dillingham – Curyung Post Office Box 889 Dillingham, Alaska 99576

Dear Madame Mayor,

I personally wanted to write you a brief note to let you know how much it meant to me to have the trust and confidence of the City of Dillingham these past ten years. I'm grateful for the bond we formed and the good things we tried to accomplish. Thank you Alice for your leadership.

I particularly wanted to mention Rose Loera and her steady hand on the helm of the city's voyage during her tenure as city manager. She was an absolute pleasure to work and I will be ever thankful for her demeanor and friendship during this time.

In addition, please convey my heart felt thanks to both Janice Williams and Lori Goodell. Even though I never had the pleasure to meet Lori, it felt that she was an extension of Janice's work ethic and graces. Thank you ladies for your acquaintance all these years.

Wishing you and the City of Dillingham all the very best in the years to come.

Sincerely,

J. Clifford Stone